
The answer for reviewer 03251461. 

 

1. There are too many authors listed in references 1,3,5,11. The number of 

authors should be reduced to six, followed by et al.  

 

Answer: I think the guideline of World Journal of Gastrointestinal 

Endoscopy indicates that all authors’ names should be listed in references, so 

I do not use ‘et al.’ 

 

2. The journal volume in reference 5 should be cross checked. 

 

Answer: I think the number of the journal volume in reference 5 is correct. 

Please see http://www.hindawi.com/journals/bmri/2015/658602/.  

 

 

The answer for reviewer 03026651 

 

I'd like to thank the authors for submitting this interesting case report. I 

have made specific edits to the manuscript. The edited file is attached 

 

Answer: Thank you for your comment, I received the comments attached file 

of 03026651. 

Now, I send you the edited file and the answer to the reviewers. 

 

http://www.hindawi.com/journals/bmri/2015/658602/


Best Regards,  

 

Yuki Tateno 


